
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 3, 1970 

Dear Bob: 

The news stories mentioned your 
favorable comments concerning my 
State of the Union message. I 
wanted you to know that I sincerely 
appreciated them and that I look 
forward to working with you in what 
promises to be a productive session. 

Sincerely , 

Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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